
 

 

25th April, 2019 
 
To the Parents of Pupils in Foundation stage 1 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As part of the Fs1 topic on “color theme (Yellow)”, we would like to take your 
daughter to visit Fun city & spinneys Mercato mall on Monday 29th April, 2019 
during school hours. The pupils will be closely supervised by staff of Latifa School.  
 
Please be advised that your daughter should bring a healthy lunch box with her on 
the educational visit. Your daughter should wear her P.E kit. 
 
We cannot stress strongly enough the importance of wearing seatbelts and would 
like to remind you that it is school policy to insist that pupils wear their seatbelts on 
school transport at all times. 

In the best interest of the girls, we politely ask that parents do not attend any 
Educational visit unless specifically requested to do so by Matron. 

If your Annual Student Payment has not yet been received, we would ask that this 
be done as soon as possible so costs for the Educational visit can be paid. 
 
If you do not wish your daughter to attend, please contact the school office on 
Sunday 28th April, 2019.  
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

MS. DEBRA FORSYTH     MRS.BARBARA HEATON 
Headteacher       Head of Primary 
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